
Ambassador Okada and Mrs. Okada Visit Georgetown International Academy 

 

On October 25th, His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, and Mrs. Mari Okada 

visited the Georgetown International Academy in Georgetown, Guyana, where they conducted 

a demonstration on “Origami”, or the art of paper folding, to students of the school.  

Following the demonstration given by Mrs. Okada, students successfully made “Samurai 

helmet” and enjoyed the experience of “Origami”. 

 

 

Demonstration of “Origami” 

 

Completed “Samurai helmet” 

 


